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BLOG

U.S. Maritime Administration Announces Domestic
National Maritime Strategy Symposium

MARCH 24, 2014

On March 24, 2014, the U.S. Maritime Administration announced the second part of its public outreach in developing

a National Maritime Strategy. In the first part, MARAD held a symposium on January 14-16, 2014 in Washington, D.C.

to consider ideas for promoting the U.S.-flag fleet engaged in the international trade. On May 6, 2014, MARAD will

hold another symposium to focus on domestic maritime opportunities. The deadline for submitting proposals or

agenda items to MARAD is April 25, 2014, and the deadline to register is May 2, 2014.
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This entry has been created for information and planning purposes. It is not intended to be, nor should

it be substituted for, legal advice, which turns on specific facts.
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